
Support HB 1175 – Do pass  

 

Dear Members of the Committee,  

I am writing to express my support for legislation that would provide increased access to land for 

reactional activities. As an active hiker, I utilize state lands and would like to see them stay open to the 

public.  

 

Thanks, 

Sara Shuck 


